Manchester Museum 
CCTV Privacy Notice

Related documents you may wish to view:
· The University of Manchester’s Privacy and Information Guidance 
· The University of Manchester’s Privacy Notices 
· Manchester Museum’s Privacy Notice
· Manchester Museum’s Website Privacy Notice


Manchester Museum operates CCTV on site, including around the entrances and outside some of the buildings. If you visit Manchester Museum, we may capture CCTV footage of you. This privacy notice explains what information Manchester Museum processes as part of its CCTV network.

Who is responsible for your information?
Manchester Museum is part of The University of Manchester. The University of Manchester is the Data Controller and is responsible for any personal information (such as CCTV footage) that we may collect about you. 

Purposes of processing personal information
The footage we record is used for the prevention and detection of crime and to protect public safety. 

Categories of personal information and lawful basis
As part of our use of CCTV, we may need to process the CCTV footage. Under data protection legislation, we are permitted to use personal information in this way because we have a statutory duty to protect the public. We also have a legitimate interest in securing our premises.
Sharing of personal information

We will only share CCTV footage where we are legally obliged to do so, or where we are allowed to do so under exemptions in the Data Protection Act - for example for the prevention or detection of crime.

Your rights
You have the right to see footage that you appear in, you can make this request using the contact details on our website. 

Where fixed CCTV cameras are operating, signs will be clearly displayed.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Safeguards are in place to ensure that this data is kept secure and the privacy of individuals is protected.

Further information
If you have any questions about how your personal information is used, or wish to exercise any of your rights, please consult the University’s data protection webpages. If you need further assistance, please contact the University’s Data Protection Officer (dataprotection@manchester.ac.uk). 

